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ONLINE BUDGET NOTICES 
 

           

 

Taxpayers have the ability to view budget notices in one central online location at 

BudgetNotices.IN.Gov. A new email subscription option is provided to taxpayers to stay 

informed of submissions by their local units.  This allows taxpayers to have advance 

notification and increase the transparency of each unit’s budget process.  These notices 

can be viewed any time, day or night.  

 

Taxpayers will be able to view all local government units in DeKalb County, search by 

their address, or use an interactive map tool. This website has been designed to promote 

the importance of budget notices and the role that they play in the daily lives of Indiana 

taxpayers.  

 

Taxpayers that do not have Internet access or have difficulties with the website may 

contact the Indiana Department of Local Government Finance at (888) 739-9826 and 

request a paper copy of the notices for their local government units. 

 

BudgetNotices.IN.Gov is available on the Indiana Gateway for Government Units. 

Gateway is the primary collection and publishing tool for local government units 

submitting their required reports to the State of Indiana. It has the benefits of digital 

collection into a robust data warehouse and immediate accessibility by taxpayers.  

Gateway can be accessed at https://Gateway.Ifionline.org.   
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